UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS
LAWRENCE

DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION Dec. 2, 1940

Dr. Fe Co Allen
Director of Phys. Ed. and Recreation
University of Kansas

Dear Dre Allen:

At least four usable besketballs are rieeded immedi-

ately in the towel room. All the balls that are in the
towel room now either have leaky bladders or split seams.

We have a box of old basketballs in the equipment
room upstairs that were returned from the sporting goods
compeny as "'beyond repair”. The balls in the towel room
now are in gsbout the same condition &as the latter.

¥ith intramural basketball season starting this week,
there will be & greater demend for basketballs.

Yours sincerely,
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